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NOTICE OF EXTRAORDINARY
MEETING

An Extraordinary Council Meeting will be
held next Wednesday 7 August at 9.30am,
at 1c Molesworth Drive, Mangawhai
(opposite the KDC Mangawhai office).

Council will consider and decide under
urgency whether to disestablish or retain
its Maori ward. The Local Government

(Electoral Legislation and Maori Wards
and Maori Constituencies) Amendment
Act 2024 was enacted by Central
Government on 30 July 2024. Under this
Act, Council must decide whether to
retain or disestablish its Maori Ward by 6
September 2024,

The Extraordinary Meeting will be held
before the Council Briefing, which is
scheduled for the same day. Read the
requisition letter and the agenda item for
the Extraordinary Meeting in full on the
Kaipara District Council website
www.kaipara.govt.nz/meetings




